
 

 

 
My Ref: IT/CAG/GM  Your Ref: Date:  6 November 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
It is with great pleasure that we invite you to the Sixth Form Open Evening on Wednesday 
27 November at 6pm in Upper School Hall.  The evening is the first step in providing both 
you and your child with the information that you require to make informed decisions about 
Post 16 study, and what Cannock Chase High School Sixth Form can offer. 
 
The evening will begin with a talk in Upper School Hall, where both Mr Turnbull and Mrs 
Fisher will introduce themselves and the Sixth Form at Cannock Chase High School.  The 
opening of the evening will also include speeches from the Head Student and Deputy Head 
Student, detailing why they chose Cannock Chase High School Sixth Form for Post 16 study.  
We will also provide information about our Enrichment offer. 
 
Following introductions in the Hall, you are invited to attend five talks on subjects of your 
choice, where subject specialists will give a more detailed summary of the courses available.  
Included on the back of this letter is a list of the course summaries available on the evening.   
 
Please select the talks you wish to attend (maximum of five subjects) by completing the 
online Talks Choices Form (https://www.cannockchasehigh.com/sixth-form/sixth-form-
open-evening by Monday 18 November (paper copies are available from Miss C Galpin 
(Headteacher’s PA) and should be completed and handed back to her by the deadline).  You 
will then receive a personalised timetable for the evening. 
 
Throughout the evening, further information about subjects will also be available in the 
Sixth Form Centre, where our Information Hub is situated.  The purpose of the Hub is to 
allow students and parents to pick up any specific subject information, ask questions, and 
see exemplar work from all our subject areas.  There will also be a chance to discuss Post 18 
options with a variety of different universities and alternative providers during the evening 
should you wish to ask any questions.  Refreshments will be available in the Sixth Form 
Centre. 
 
I look forward to meeting you all on the evening.  I am positive that you will find the evening 
informative and inspiring as you start to begin the path towards Post 16 study. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs G McAuley 
Assistant Headteacher  
  

https://www.cannockchasehigh.com/sixth-form/sixth-form-open-evening
https://www.cannockchasehigh.com/sixth-form/sixth-form-open-evening


Sixth Form Subject Options 
 
Art 
Biology 
Business Studies 
Chemistry 
Child Development (Vocational) 

Computer Science 
Criminology (Vocational) 
Drama (Vocational) 
English Language 
English Literature 
French 
Geography 
Health & Social Care (Vocational) 
History 
ICT (Vocational) 
Law (Vocational) 
Mathematics 
Further Mathematics 
Music (Vocational) 
PE 
Physics 
Psychology 
Science (Vocational) 
Sociology 
 
 


